In May 2022 the girls made and coloured some cards, celebrating HRH Queen Elizabeth II
Platinum Jubilee and I posted these to Buckingham Palace. I received a response yesterday from
the Lady In Waiting, on her behalf, at Balmoral Castle.



BALMORAL CASTLE

To: The 1® Emerson Valley Rainbows

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you for the colourful cards
which you sent to Her Majesty on the occasion of her Platinum Jubilee.

Please accept my apologies for the delay in response; as [ am sure you
will understand, The Queen has received a large volume of post in recent

months and as a result, it has not been possible to reply to you until now.

Nevertheless, Her Majesty was glad to hear from you, and I am to
thank you again for your thoughtfulness in writing to The Queen in this, her

Platinum Jubilee year.

Lady-in-Waiting
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I send you my grateful thanks for
your kind message on the occasion
of the Seventieth Anniversary of my

Accession to the Throne

ELIZABETH R
2022
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